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The PulseThe Pulse
Keeping a pulse on healthcare integration at RBH

The Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) states that mental health
includes our emotional, psychological, and social well-being. Mental health
illnesses includes but are not limited to: Anxiety, Bipolar Disorder, Suicidal
Ideation, Depression, Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder, Attention Deficit
Hyperactivity Disorder (ADHD), Posttraumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD),
Schizophrenia, and Borderline Personality Disorder. Annually, one in 20 have
experienced a serious mental health illness such as bipolar disorder or
schizophrenia. 19% of adults living in the United States have an anxiety disorder.
One in six young people experience major depressive episodes. 50% of all lifetime
mental illness begins at age 14. Also, each year suicide accounts for over 800,000
deaths globally. Suicide is the second leading cause of death for people ages 10-
24. In 2020, over 12 million adults reported having serious thoughts of suicide.
People with serious mental health illnesses have an increased risk for chronic
diseases like diabetes. Many with mental health illnesses also have a substance
use disorders. There is no one cause for mental illness. Some factors can increase
the risk of mental illness such as a family history of mental illness, chemical
imbalances in the brain, witnessing violence, sexual assault, childhood history of
abuse or neglect, as well as chronic medical conditions. Mental health treatments
such as therapy, medication, and self-care, have made recovery a reality for those
experiencing mental and behavioral health conditions. 

 For more information visit the Mental Health America (MHA) website at
https://www.mhanational.org/
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